Board Briefs — September 24, 2020

¢ The Board of Directors held their reorganizational meeting. Officers remained the same: Marilyn
Werner — President; Mark Herzberg — Vice President; Ken Peppmeier — Secretary; Kay Fast — Treasurer;
and Phil Kinser — CEO/General Manager

¢ Received a report from IADG President Rand Fisher on activities at the lowa Area Development Group.
Rand also presented Board President Marilyn Werner with an Impact Award for Business Development
and recognition of our success with our Revolving Loan Fund program

¢ Reviewed and approved participation in the 2021 IAEC Health Care Plan

¢ Reviewed and approved an Inventory of Work Orders

¢ Reviewed the 2020 CIPCO End-Use Survey results

* Reviewed the results of a recently completed employee survey

¢ Approved the replacement of a 2006 Ford flatbed truck

* Set September 9, 2021, as the date of our next annual meeting

¢ Appointed voting delegates and alternates to various associated organizations

¢ Reviewed upcoming meeting dates

The next board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 29, 2020, at the Mount Ayr office.



